
 

 

 

PROPOSAL FOR THE ASSIGNEMENT OF THE PROJECT MANAGER - COREWIND 

PROJECT POSITION - NºRef.19/2020  

 

 

The Commission for the evaluation of the Project Manager - Corewind Project Position - 

NºRef.19/2020, has evaluated the documentation provided by the candidates, and proposes 

assignment of the position to: 

 

 

 

Elba Maria Hernández Rodríguez 

 

 

                                                                   Sant Adrià de Besòs, April 14th 2020 

 

                                       
 

                                                                                 

Juan Ramón Morante                                         Vanessa Baboim 

Director General                                                 Head Planning and  

        Management Control 

 

 

 
 

 

Jaume Marfà 

Economic Director 

 

 


